
  ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 

Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. Martins Aloga      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

 

Fr Martins: Away this 

week   

 

Fr Dom:  Tue, Wed, Thur, Fri, Sat 

& Sun in Moruya. 

 

Fr John Walters will be in 

Bay all week. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock,  

Mary Henderson, Leanna 

Corbin, Michelle Blake, Yettie 

deGraaf, James Lee, Denis Johnson, 

Michael Garrety,  Betty O’Neill,  

Dianne Hantas , Evelyn Freiburger, 

Kath Corbin  

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who have 

departed this life   

Peter Baird,   Margaret 

Kempton, Phil Dryden, Brian 

Fitzroy, Frank Byrne, Ashley 

Kevin Cullen ,Beverly Burnes. 

Reg Clarke, Ivan Hropic & 

Janice Marion. 

 THIS WEEK: 10 –15 
 

Tuesday  10:   9am Mass  in Convent 

 

Wednesday11:   9am Mass 

 
         

Thursday  12:         9am  Mass  

  
       

Friday 13:   9:15 Mass 

       

 
   

Saturday  14:   6pm  Vigil Mass  

      

Sunday 15:  9am Mass 
      
Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every first  

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 

Reconciliation every Saturday  5pm 
ROSTERS FOR     

Church Cleaning: 16-20   Ron & Karen Ison     
Welcome:  

6pm:  Kevin Conway,  

9am :  Maureen Kinross 
Readers 

6pm:   Saskia Ebejer, Henrietta Blake,  

    Doug Marion 

9am:   Ray Bemelman, Anotoinett Skinner,  

    Bernie Basevi  
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:   Rita Duggan Alan Rodgers, Margaret                        

            Bridges, Sr Carmel.D    

9am :  Anne Scicluna, Liz Stevens, Liz Butt,       

   Maureen Kinross.   

Computer screen    

6pm:     Kevin Conway  

9am:     Terry Jackson  

Morning Tea:  Ron & Karen Ison 

Childrens Liturgy:   School Hols 
 

 

Singalong 4pm Mondays in the church. 

Please join Marie Cook for a singalong. We’ll 

sing Hymns for the upcoming weekend 

Masses and will also be taking requests. 

Looking forward to seeing you all for a Joyous singalong. 

 

Divine Mercy Sunday   

In 2002 Pope John Paul II said, “Peace be with you!” This is how Jesus greet his 
Apostles in the Gospel for this Sunday, that closes the Octave of Easter, Peace 
is the gift of God. The Creator himself has written the law of respect for life on 
the human heart: “If anyone sheds the blood of a man, by man shall his blood 
be shed; for in the image of God has he made man,” is said in Genesis (9:6).  

When the merciless logic of arms prevails everywhere, only God can redirect 
hearts to thoughts of peace. Only he can give the energies that are necessary 
to be freed from hatred and the thirsts for revenge and to undertake the 
process of negotiation for an agreement and for peace.  

The liturgy today invites us to see in Divine Mercy the source of that authentic 
peace that the risen Christ offers us. The wounds of the risen and glorious Lord 
are the permanent sign of God’s merciful love for humanity. From them flows 
a spiritual light that enlightens consciences and pours into hearts comfort and 
hope.” 

Fr  Dominic 

 

Divine Mercy Sunday 

Mass will be held  Sacred Heart, Moruya 

This Sunday 8th April 3pm 

Reconciliation 2:15pm  

All welcome  

 

Marian Procession 

Coming up 6th May there will 

be a Marian procession in 

Cobargo. More information 

will follow. 

 

R.C.I.A.  
We congratulate the members of the R.C.I.A team being inaugurated this 

weekend. David, Joe. Q, Lorraine and Joe.O          

Those who are interested in becoming a candidate for the program  are most welcome to come along or 

you can call the office 44724153 

R.C.I.A process will begin 18th April at 7pm in meeting room. 

 

We welcome our families who 

bring  their children  for Baptism 

this weekend. 

We pray for them and support 

them in their journey of Faith. 

Welcome to  Owen , Matilda and 

Bronte. 

 

   PARISH TRIVIA NIGHT 

 
WHEN:     Saturday 14th April 
                      7.00 for 7.30pm start 

WHERE:    Church meeting room 
TEAMS:     6 or more 
COST:      $2.00 per head 
THEME:    Australiana; all questions have an  

                        Australian flavour 

 
  Everyone welcome!  
Organise a team or come along and join a team! 

 

Thank you to all those who contributed to the 

Tathra appeal. We raised  $ 4101.00 

All contributions goes directly to the community 

of Tathra.  


